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September 7, 2020 
 
Dear Terry and Oleg, 
 
Applause and appreciation for the Russian Duo! 
 
Your two concerts yesterday were the perfect way to launch Tuesday Musical’s new Music al fresco: 
Passport 2020 series on the lawn of the historic Barder House in Akron. 
 
After so many months of missing live music because of COVID-19, our two full-capacity (and socially 
distanced) audiences were thrilled to experience your excellent musicality and were charmed by your 
engaging rapport with them and with each other. The “rave reviews” were unanimously enthusiastic, 
with many of our patrons saying they’d love to hear you again. 
 
Clearly you put lots of thought into creating an appealing program for our “musical journeys” theme. 
Many thanks for taking us to Russia, Brazil, Spain, and even back home to the United States through 
music and narration. 
 
And, as a bonus for us as a presenter, thank you for being great to work with from start to finish.  
 
We look forward to more opportunities to present the Russian Duo! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Cynthia Snider, Executive Director 
Tuesday Musical 
 


